
 

 
 

 

21 March 2018 

Electricity Licence Review 2018  
 
PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS ON DISCUSSION PAPER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published four submissions received in response 
to its Electricity Licence Review 2018.  Copies of the submissions from Alinta Energy,  
APA Group, Perth Energy and Western Power are available on the ERA website. 

The submissions were in response to the ERA’s Electricity Licence Review 2018 – Discussion 
Paper, which was published on 2 February 2018, seeking public comment on proposed 
amendments to the electricity licence templates. 

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when making its decision on the 
proposed amendments to the electricity licence templates. 
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